

December 21, 2021

President Richard Makau El Cajon Sunset Rotary Club P.O. Box 15911 San Diego CA 92175-5911

Dear President Richard Makau and Members of the El Cajon Sunset Rotary Club,

Please accept our Deepest Gratitude for your kind matching grant donation of \$3,000.00 dollars to Water for Children Africa, Inc. The funds were used to provide water support for schools and an Orphanage in Kenya in October of 2021.

Sincerely,

Rev. Dr. William H. Knight

Treasurer, Water for Children Africa, Inc.

DR-William Knight

1906 Olivebrook Court

El Cajon, CA 92019

Email: water4childrenafrica@gmail.com Website: www.waterforchildrenafrica.org